November 11, 2004

To the Honorable, the Common Council

Dear Honorable Members:

We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the State of Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources to operate and maintain segments of the planned Hank Aaron State Trail to be located off-road but within existing and to-be-acquired City of Milwaukee public street right-of-way.

Please have this file introduced at the November 11, 2004, Common Council meeting. If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Thomas Miller at extension 3304.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey J. Mantes Commissioner of Public Works

JJM:THM:ph

Attachments

c: Alderman Michael Murphy FILE